
  

Metro Housing sees large increases 
in housing assistance requests 

 

For the period between March 1 and June 21, Metro Housing has seen significant increased 
demand for both RAFT (Residential Assistance for Families in Transition and through the 
Housing Concumer Education Center’s Resource Line. 

Specifically, Metro Housing has seen a three-fold increase in the number of RAFT pre-
applications compared to the period before the COVID virus, and requests for help through the 
Resource Line have increased four-fold. These numbers reflect only the demand in Metro 
Housing’s region for these specific dates.  

 

 


